

Frans Timmermans Executive Vice-President European Commission Rue de la Loi 200 B-1049 Brussels

8 January 2020

| Dear Executive Vice-President Timmermans, |
|---|
| I write to you following our letter of 5 November 2019 and subsequent correspondence with your office regarding setting up a meeting with Ms Helena Braun from your Cabinet. Whilst I am very happy to meet with Ms Braun, it has since been confirmed that will be in Brussels on the 17th and 18th March. |
| I therefore take the opportunity to enquire if a meeting between you, and Ms Braun might be possible during these dates? |
| Tetra Pak welcomes the European Green Deal and we very much look forward to building a constructive dialogue with you and the new European Commission. To this end, would appreciate the opportunity to meet and discuss in more detail how Tetra Pak can help Europe deliver on the Green Deal and how nature-based, circular materials can contribute to reaching our climate change goals. |
| will be in Brussels between 11:00 on the 17 th and 16:00 on the 18 th of March. We will be contacting your office in the coming days to seek a mutually agreeable time for a meeting. |
| Yours sincerely, |